
1990 AUG 22 PJ'Ni2rEb4sTATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION V 

230 South Dearborn 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 

Repl y to the Attention of: 

Ms. Da~~1 S. Foster, P.E . 
Manager, Engineering 
Blasland & Bouck Engineers, P.C. 
6723 Towpath Road, Box 66 
SyraCll_Se , Ne,,.r York 13214 

Re: Sheboygan River and Harbor 
Alternative Specifi c Remedial Investigation 
Work Plan/QAPP July 1990 

Dear Dawn: 
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TI1is letter is written for the purpose of providing written documentation 
of final Agency approval of the Quality Assurance Project Plan (QAPP) for 
the Alternative Specific Remedial Investigation. The QAPP is a part of 
the Final Work Plan/QAPP dated July 1990 . This follows my oral approval 
of the Standard Operating Procedure for Congener-Specific Analysis of 
PCBs, and of the June 1990 QAPP pending receipt of certain minor rev1s1ons 
we discussed during our telephone conversation on June 28, 1990 . The July 
1990 document addresses those rev1s1ons. I will not be sending an 
approval signature page; this letter provides said documentation. 

Please give me a call should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

gl5'yl_ / //l._,A1 I -£~'\.J' 
Bonr1ie L. Eleder 
Remedial Project Manager 

... 
cc: Robin Schmidt, WDNR 

Mark Giesfeldt, WDNR 
Frank Trcka, WDNR 
Mark Thimke, Foley & Lardner 
Martin Chapple, Black & Veatch 
Doug Ballotti, RERB 


